H-1

CORRESPONDENCE-SABINA SHAUGHNESSY



Fw: Forbidden City
Erik Sund to: Daisy Gomez
Sent by: Terese Torres

06/04/2013 03:45 PM

Here's another one.

----- Forwarded by Terese Torres/FM/CLB on 06/04/2013 03:44 PM -----

From: Sabina Shaughnessy <sabinasemail@gmail.com>
To: Ibbiz@longbeach.gov, Erik.Sund@longbeach.gov,

Date: 06/04/2013 03:15 PM

Subject: Forbidden City

Hello Mr. Sund,

Tonight at the City Council meeting you will decide whether or not to issue an entertainment licence to Forbidden City. I implore you issue this licence. I love Long Beach and how open it is for different opportunities for music and art. However, I really do think that the variety of music is lacking. It is hard to find a place with good food and music that isn't a replica of places in West LA or Hollywood (sticky and hard to find parking). If there were a restaurant I like to go to, with employees I enjoy and they had music, I would have a regular place to go and relax with my friends. Please, give them this licence. It would benefit the local economy, local artists and the great staff at Forbidden City.

Thank you,

Sabina Shaughnessy